CITY OF

FORT LAUDERDALE

Venice of America

March 18, 2014

Christian Petersen, President
Coral Ridge Association Inc.
2511 NE 12" Ct.

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304

Dear Mr. Petersen,

On February 25, 2014, you were advised that the City of Fort Lauderdale had been
contacted by the 3850 Federal Ownership Group and The Mangurian Foundation to
propose the naming of 3850 Federal Park Property, “Mangurian Park”. In addition, we
informed you that the proposed naming of 3850 Federal Park Property will be placed on
the agenda for discussion at the Parks, Recreation and Beaches Board Meeting on
Wednesday, March 26, 2014 at 6:30 in the 8th floor Conference Room of Fort
Lauderdale City Hall, 100 N Andrews Ave.

Please be advised that due to unforeseen circumstances, the Parks, Recreation and
Beaches Board Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, March 26, 2014 has been
cancelled.

The proposed naming of 3850 Federal Highway Park property will be placed on the

agenda for discussion at the April 23, 2014 Parks, Recreation and Beaches Board
meeting.

Sincerely,

Phil Thornburg
Parks and Recreation Director

PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT
1350 W. BROWARD BOULEVARD, FORT LAUDERDALE, FL 33312
PH: {954) 828-PARK (7275), FAX: {954) 828-5650
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